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This is a document compiled by Fannin County as a resource to assist our citizens with questions 
and concerns regarding their Social Security benefits and to help direct them to where they can 
find answers.  Fannin County is not affiliated with the Social Security Administration. 

For up to date information please refer to the Social Security Administration’s page at: 

 https://www.ssa.gov/ 

 

Are Social Security services affected by Coronavirus (COVID-19)? 

All local Social Security offices will be closed to the public for in-person service starting 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020. This decision protects the population we serve - older Americans and 
people with underlying medical conditions - and our employees during the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic. However, we are still able to provide critical services.  Please read our 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) information page to learn more, including how to get help from the 
Social Security Administration by phone and online. * 

 https://www.ssa.gov/coronavirus/ 

 

Looking for information on your local Social Security Office?  The link below will take you to 
the Social Security Office Locator form where you can enter you ZIP Code and find specific 
closing and contact information for your local office. 

 https://secure.ssa.gov/ICON/main.jsp 

. 

 

* The above section was copied from the SSA.gov website FAQ: 
https://faq.ssa.gov/en-US/Topic/article/KA-10037 
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